
TPS Bulletin 

Term Planner 

 Wednesday 2 June—
Incursion Puppet Making 
Workshop 

 Thursday 3 June—Excursion 
Cummins Theatre, Merredin 

 Monday 7 June—WA Day 
NO SCHOOL 

 Friday 25 June—Netball 
Tournament, Merredin 

Future Dates 

2021 School  
Development Days 

Friday 4 June                        
Monday 19 July                     
Monday 11 October             
Friday 17 December 

25 May 2021 
Week 7 Term 2 

 

Lyra Hocking—for 
always having her 
best go at all  
activities in Kindy!  

Congratulations to all the teams that participated in the Winter  
Carnival last week at Wyalkatchem Recreation Oval.  
Thank you to the host school Wyalkatchem District High School for 
organising this event.  
We would also like to thank our parent helper, Mrs Kate Raston, 
for providing the extra training for our hockey team in the lead up 

to the carnival. Well done to the Meckering/Tammin teams for their  
excellent display of sportsmanship on the hockey and football fields.  

Extra Long Weekend THIS WEEK 

No students Friday or Monday 

Friday is School Development Day  

Monday is WA Day  

Enjoy your extra long weekend! 

Student of 
the Week 
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Parent Communication  

Reminder to all parents and carers that each student has a communication diary. This diary is to be used for communication 

between the parent and the school. It is important that any changes to the collection of students at the end of the school 

day is notified by the parent, for example if your child is not going on the bus and will be collected by someone else, the 

school must be informed.  

From Wednesday 9 June to Friday 11 June our school server will be upgraded. During this time the schools SMS service, 

MGM Outreach, will be unavailable. For all communication please phone the school on 9637 1051. 

School Survey 

Just a reminder to all parents that that the School Survey has been sent home via a link to parent email addresses. This is a 

great way to gather feedback from our school community. If you would like to complete the survey on paper or online at 

the school, please let Mr Rose know. The survey is due this Friday. 

The senior class would like to say a big thankyou to all of the special  

people who came to watch our assembly. We had the best time and hope 

you enjoyed our performance. 


